
 

   

 

 

June Newsletter 2017  

The Douglas Open People 

Group was presented with                  

a certificate from the                          

City of Roseburg for its 

distinguished public service                  

for cleaning up Gaddis Park                         

on a quarterly basis. 

Congratulations! 

 BE ON THE LOOKOUT 

FOR A BBQ NEAR 

YOU! 

Klamath Falls SORB:  Friday, August 18th 

Douglas SORB:  Friday, September 8th 

Coos SORB: in September 

 

More details to follow! 



          

 

 

 

Cheryl M. Roy G. Dale G. Ronald E. 

Ernest M. Moriece M. Randall J. Scott D. 

Allen B. David E. Rick A. Katie G. 

Betsy W. Brian L. Thomas S. Tosha I.  

Susan M. Ricky T. Ryan M. Andrew M. 

Clancy F. Jesus H. Michael B. Jacob F. 

Thomas G. Joseph M. Steven M. Nicholas B. 

Dylan L. Crystal B. Nickolas K. Alec C. 

Steven D. Esther F. Colby H. Nicholas M. 

Charles D. Betty E. Ryan W. Jamie H. 

Craig M. Jonathan B. Melissa K.  

 
 
 

Southern Oregon Regional Brokerage 
2930 NE Stephens Street 
Roseburg, OR  97470 
541.672.9140 

 
 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

 

 
 

Klamath Falls meets the 3rd Friday of the month 

Coos meets the 2rd Thursday of the month 

Douglas meets the 4th Tuesday of the month 

 

Join us for Open People once a month 

Contact your PA for location & time 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated time and resources to our Douglas 

rummage sale.  We were able to raise $850 towards our Open People Group. 

Congratulations 

Graduates! 


